
Committee on Coordination (ACC) has held Consultations since 1992 on "Early Warning of
New Flows of Refugees and Displaced Persons." The Consultations are held every month or
two; they are organized and chaired by DHA and include many UN agencies (FAO, UNHCR,
UNICEF, UNDP, UNEP, UNESCO, WHO, WFP, IOM), UN Secretariat sections (e.g., DPA
and the Centre for Hunian Rights Affairs), as well as the ICRC as an observer. Consensual
reports from the meetings are prepared for the executive heads of the agencies and offices
represented, as well as the Executive Office of the Secretary-General. In these reports, short
lists of cases of urgent situations that might give rise to new flows are presented along with
possible preventive/preparative measures to be taken by the Secretary-General or other high
officiais. Rccently, the cases have been classified in ternis of both the timing of the expected
crisis and the estimated size of the dispiacement. The Ad Hoc Working Group also collaborates
with the newly created Inter-Agency Standing Committee (IASC), which also has been given an
early warning role 39


